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ACHC Will Continue Valued Partnership With IACP

Cary, NC- Partnerships are special to us at Accreditation Commission for Health Care (ACHC), and we are pleased to announce that
our collaboration with one of our most prized partners in pharmacy compounding is continuing.

The International Academy of Compounding Pharmacists (IACP) and ACHC have enjoyed our ongoing partnership for four years.

“IACP is delighted to continue our partnership with ACHC to elevate the practice of compounding pharmacy via PCAB
accreditation," said IACP Executive Vice President Scott Brunner, CAE.“Through this agreement, we aim to increase the number of
accredited pharmacies across America and to showcase to consumers, policymakers and the media that IACP membership and
PCAB accreditation are the marks of excellence and integrity in compounding pharmacy."

The International Academy of Compounding Pharmacists is the voice for compounding pharmacy, representing more than 4,000
compounding pharmacists, technicians, students, and suppliers. Compounding pharmacists work directly with prescribers to create
customized medication solutions for patients and animals whose healthcare needs cannot be met by manufactured medications.
Thousands of patients and prescribers also belong to our organization via the grassroots advocacy group, Partnership for
Personalized Prescriptions, known as P3. IACP's mission is to protect, promote, and advance the art and science of pharmacy
compounding.

“ACHC has always valued our partnership with IACP, and we are pleased to continue to be able to offer their members the
resources and education that will enhance their ability to foster excellence in pharmacy compounding,” said Matt Hughes, ACHC
Director of Business Development.“There is great benefit to being aligned with quality healthcare companies, and we are proud to
call IACP one of our highly esteemed, loyal partners.”

ACHC's Partnership Program allows us to work closely with organizations like IACP that share in the same mission and objectives.
We continue to partner with healthcare organizations with different, yet complementary strengths, allowing us to offer providers
access to the best industry resources.

ACHC is anonprofit accreditation organization with CMS Deeming Authority for Home Health, Hospice and Durable Medical
Equipment, Prosthetics, Orthotics, and Supplies (DMEPQS), with a Quality Management System that is certified to ISO 9001:2015.
We were created for providers, by providers, to deliver a better accreditation experience. Since 1986, ACHC has offered a
collaborative and educational approach to accreditation, empowering providers to enhance patient care through service-specific
standards and industry best practices.

For more information on ACHC's Accreditation programs, or to download ACHC Accreditation Standards, please visit
www.achc.org or contact customerservice@achc.org or 855-937-2242.

For more information on IACP and IACP membership, please visit www.iacprx.org or call (281) 933-8400.
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